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January 17, 2018 

PUBLIC NOTICE: REMOVAL OF PARKING RESTRICTION ON ROCKWELL ROAD 

Please be advised that Town staff will be removing the 
“No Parking – 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., M-F” parking signs 
on Rockwell Road in the circled section on the map.  

These parking restrictions were initially introduced in 
2012 to address residents’ concerns regarding 
construction-related parking activities in the area.  

Now that the construction on Highway 7 is complete, 
Town staff will remove this parking restriction so that 
residents have the flexibility to park on Rockwell Road 
throughout the day. All general Town-wide parking by-
laws will be applicable, including the maximum three-
hour parking duration and overnight parking restrictions. 
For more information, visit RichmondHill.ca/Parking. 

If you have any concerns or wish to provide feedback, 
please contact Ahsun Lee, Transportation Engineer at 
ahsun.lee@richmondhill.ca or 905-771-2515 by February 
16, 2018. 
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